
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
CONTACT:  Louisa Spier 
   Cal Performances  
  (510) 643-6714   
  lspier@calperformances.org  

 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: December 18, 2021 
Press Room 
 

 
CAL PERFORMANCES AT UC BERKELEY ANNOUNCES 

THE CANCELLATION OF MARK MORRIS DANCE GROUP 
PERFORMANCES ON 

 SATURDAY, DECEMBER 18 AND SUNDAY, DECEMBER 19 
IN ZELLERBACH HALL 

 
Berkeley, December 18, 2021 — Cal Performances at UC Berkeley announces the cancellation of 
Mark Morris Dance Group performances in Zellerbach Hall planned for Saturday, December 18 at 
8pm and Sunday, December 19 at 3pm. Despite robust safety measure in place, positive COVID-19 
tests were reported within the Mark Morris Dance Group during routine testing earlier today. Out 
of an abundance of caution in prioritizing the health and safety of audiences, staff, and performers, 
per mutual agreement, the remaining performances of Mark Morris Dance Group on Saturday, 
December 18 and Sunday, December 19, have been cancelled. 
 
Ticket holders may apply the value of their tickets toward another Cal Performances event in the 
2020-21 Season, donate their tickets, or receive a refund. To donate or exchange tickets, patrons 
must contact the ticket office by email at tickets@calperformances.org by 5pm on December 23 to 
make the necessary arrangements. For those wishing to receive a refund, no action is needed. Cal 
Performances Ticket Office is available by email from December 20 – 23, and will be closed from 
December 24 – January 2, 2022. 

 


